
 

Stakeholder Bulletin issued by the Department for Business, Energy & 

Industrial Strategy  

 

14 June 2017  

 

Dear Stakeholder, 

National Grid have confirmed the Qualification Appeal window has now closed for 
the second Contracts for Difference allocation round. 
  
Ofgem have received Qualification Appeal(s) from applicant(s) who are currently 
non-qualifying. 
  
Ofgem will now undertake assessment of Qualification Appeal(s) and we 
anticipate their decision(s) on 2 August 2017. 
  
To view the full National Grid announcement please visit their portal here. 
 
  
 
Kind regards, 
BEIS Contracts for Difference Team 
 

  

 

 

https://www.emrdeliverybody.com/SitePages/Home.aspx

